Day to Day Business : 

A letter is sent at the beginning of the school year to advise the parents of :

1) Official opening and closing times and emphasising that Infant classes are not covered by insurance after 2pm. Also school calendar.

2) The bus transport system for Melview is a private arrangement between parents of children using the bus and Donnelly’s Bus Co. Granard. The children are supervised at the gates of the school boarding the bus.

3) Children who ask for permission to leave the school on early bus or before closing time must produce a letter requesting same signed by a parent. Children may only leave when we have proof of parent’s permission.

4) Parking – every September parents are reminded of parking arrangements.

5) Policy on fizzy drinks and bars – letter sent out in September encouraging healthy lunches.

6) If child is absent or ill a letter to class teacher must be signed by parent to this effect on child’s return to school.

